
City and Borough of Juneau 

Office of the Assessor  

155 South Seward Street 

Juneau, AK  99801 

907-586-5215 

Assessor.office@juneau.gov 

 

RE: Sherwood estate bl d lt 2 4B1701100090, Owner: Benard and Wendy Smith 

Dear Sirs,  

I am filing my appeal one day late due to receiving my notice today, 4/4/23.  I have no extenuating 
circumstances other than working 14 day shifts at 10-12 hrs per day as a healthcare provider in my 
lifelong community.  Tending to my job, spouse and children can be overwhelming to say the least.  
Often caregivers care for others and neglect themselves.  This is a prime example.  Please take my plea 
for mercy and compassion seriously as I have my job caring for our community.   

Sincerely,  

 
Wendy Smith, PA-C 

Juneau Urgent Care 

46 yr life long Juneau citizen, taxpayer 
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